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Update: CCPNWP Chamber meeting - 9 June 2023 
 

Provincial PMDS policy 

The employer made a presentation on PMDS. Labour was not convinced about the distribution curves 

outlining how employees were assessed for the period 2021/22. The employer and labour agreed that in 

the next meeting the employer will present a Persal report on PMDS for the said period. The employer will 

also liaise with PMDS units in Departments and compile the said report with a breakdown of all 

performance assessments, which will be available in the next sitting. 

 

Vacancy rate: Provincial Departments 

The employer presented a report on the vacancy rate in Departments and concerns were raised by labour 

regarding a high vacancy rate. Parties agreed that the employer will monitor the situation and present a 

report with findings in the next meeting. 

 

Members will be informed of developments. 
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